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Notice to Drivers

June 1%, 2009

Drivers are reminded of your responsibilities in relation to Rule 92:
Driving on the wrong track or driving from the other end.

Driving on the wrong track (Bang Road) or from the rear end (Reversing) is not
permitted unless authorised and under the controlled supervision of FOC and / or
authorised personnel.

Bang Road running is defined as operating in the wrong direction along a double

track. *

e FOC may only control Bang Road running on reserve tracks or where there is
no danger from oncoming traffic. All other Bang Road running is to be
supervised by authorised personnel on site.

o If a Driver is required to move a tram back down the track, the Driver must
change ends. The Driver is only to proceed if the track is clear and it is safe to
do so.

Any driver failing to comply with this rule will face disciplinary action.

Your co-operation in this matter is appreciated.

Mario Taccone
Depot Manager

Ref: NTSK 090601 Rule 92



